
Dear Parents and Carers,
Another busy week here at Lliswerry! 

Year 11 Prom
We had a wonderful prom last Friday. It was fantastic to see our Year 11 learners
celebrating the end of their exams. I’m sure you agree, they all look amazing!

Girls in STEM Visit 
Monday marked the final stage of our learners completing
their Bronze Industrial Cadets Award through participation in
the Girls Get Set programme. 
Over the course of the academic year, 22 learners
successfully finished the course, focusing on women in STEM,
exploring various STEM careers, and creating STEM-based
presentations and projects. 
One of the teams earned the Innovation Award for their
outstanding presentation, competing against other schools
in the programme. 
Additionally, our school was proud to receive the Teamwork
Award on the day. 
Congratulations to all of the learners who took part and we
look forward to running the programme again in the next
academic year.

Efforts to High Things

Headteacher’s Update
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Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                                         Best wishes
                                                                                   Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                    Headteacher

New timetable, new year!
As you know we have started our new timetable this week so
all learners have moved to their new year group. It has been
great having conversations with learners about their new
timetables this week and how excited they are! Year 10
having started their new options courses which has been a
real positve change for them.

‘

Upcoming Dates 
Wednesday 2 July - Summer Showcase
Thursday 3 July - New Year 7 Parents Evening 
Friday 4 July - New Year 7 move up day 

Efforts to High Things

Well done Tilly! Who earned enough classcharts positive points to
earn the rugby ball signed by the Newport Gwent Dragons. 

As always a highlight of the summer term is our summer showcase. It’s an
opportunity for you to experience the best of our performing arts team. 

Get your tickets now!

we need 
uniform

If you have uniform that your children have grown our of or
have left school and will no longer use please donate it to us!

Just drop it in at reception.

Year 5 Curriculum Days
On Wednesday and Thursday this week
we welcomed Year 5 learners from our
cluster primary schools. This starts their
transition activities and the close work
with do with our feeder primary schools
to support them to be ready for joining
us in September 2026. They had a great
day experiencing some new subjects.


